
Fifth year student, George Ouma will present his innovation, Auto-Run Cell Phone within the 
Department tomorrow at 1:00 p.m. This is an opportunity for lecturers and students to share with 
him ideas that will make his innovation the best during his presentation at Abuja. You are all 
invited. 

Being that his project was the best among the students from various universities within the 
country during the 21st annual engineers' conference, which was held at Leisure Lordge Resort, 
Kwale County; he has been officially invited to attend World Engineering Conference on 
Sustainable Infrastructure.  This will take place at Abuja Nigeria from 2nd to 7th November 2014. 
For more details, see the attached invitation later and avail yourself for the presentation 
tomorrow.  

 


